
  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
March 2024 

 
 

Dear Parents 
 

 
Year 3 children have a fantastic opportunity to take part in a partnership program with a primary school 
in Tonbridge’s twinned town Puy-en-Velay in France. This will support our geography learning where we 
will be describing and comparing the physical and human similarities and differences between Tonbridge 
and Puy-en-Velay. Throughout term 5, our two classes will email one another to ask and answer questions 
about our towns. We will also send photographs, mini videos, annotated drawings and field-sketches. All 
the work will be sent across by the teachers. Towards the end of the term, we are planning for the children 
to take part in a video conference so they will have the chance to meet and ask any remaining questions 
they may have. It will also give the children the opportunity to practice their French. 
 
In order to link with the other schools, we require parental permission.  Please find enclosed a FORMS 
link for you to click on and complete by 3.30pm Thursday 28th March.  If you experience any problems 
please contact the school office on 01732 352367 or email schooloffice@sussex-road.kent.sch.uk who 
will assist.  
 
https://forms.office.com/r/CXxNvbfYEH 
 
We look forward to sharing our learning from the linking work through the year. If you have any questions 
please get in touch with us. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Miss Wolton and Mrs Salter 
Year 3 Teachers 
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